
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The series of opinion articles from the Dairy Brain 
CIN are being published at Hoard’s Dairyman.  
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At our last meeting of the Dairy Brain Coordinated Innovation Network (CIN), we agreed 

on writing a series of opinion articles to start the discussion about Data in the Dairy 

Industry. This series of articles are being published in the Hoard’s Dairy Magazine: 

 

1. Help us help you make better use of dairy data. 
Published February 10, 2020 (Link to the article) 

2. Farming out data-driven decisions. Published March 25, 
2020 (Link to the article) 

3. Data: Think big, but start small. Published April 10, 2020 
(Link to the article) 

4. Making data work on the farm. Published April 25, 2020 
(Link to the article) 

5. Creating value from data. To be published May 10, 2020 

 

Don’t forget to be part the discussion: 

scan this QR code with your smartphone 
 

https://dairybrain.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/1150/2020/02/Feb-10-2020-Dairy-Brain-Article.pdf
https://dairybrain.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/1150/2020/03/Farming-out-data-driven-decisions.pdf
https://dairybrain.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/1150/2020/04/Data-Think-big-start-small.pdf
https://dairybrain.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/1150/2020/04/Making-data-work-on-the-farm.pdf

